
 
d:\documents and settings\squirek\local settings\temporary internet files\olk12e\ap1 report - petition cornwall road 12.1.05.doc 

ITEM 8c

 

 
AREA PANEL 1 
12 January 2005 
 
Report of the Assistant Director, Highways, Transportation and Waste 
Management  

 

Petition Received Concerning Bus Service on Cornwall Road 

 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
  

1.1 
 
 
 
1.2 
 
 
 
1.3 
 

A petition has been received regarding the operation of the bus service along 
Cornwall Road, Chaddesden.  The petition requests the removal of the service from 
Cornwall Road due to alleged damage to parked vehicles by passing buses. 
 
The service is operated under contract to Derby City Council and is funded using the 
government’s Urban Bus Challenge, designed to improve access to employment and 
other services. The service has been running for 18 months. 
 
We are currently consulting Arriva and seeking their comments about the alleged 
damage and also the use of the service from the area.  
 

 
PROPOSED ACTION 
  

2.1  Further research will take place on use and a report brought to the next meeting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Background papers:  
List of appendices:  

 
Peter Price, Transport Policy Manager - Telephone: 01332 715064  
e-mail:  peter.price@derby.gov.uk 
None 
  

 


